Pottery paparazzi
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The New Orleans leg of Antiques Roadshow, taped this weekend in the Ernest N.
Morial Convention Center, kicks off with a visit to the Newcomb Art Museum at
Tulane University. On Friday, July 21, the Antiques Roadshow film crew gathered
footage of Newcomb pottery on display in Woodward Way. The footage could be
used in the New Orleans episodes, which will air in 2018 on PBS.
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